
From: Karen T  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 11:32 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Meeting Notice for Compliance Audit Committee 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Laura and Members of the Municipal Election Compliance Audit Committee, 

My name is Karen Tognarelli and on Wednesday June 15th 2023, I received a registered letter regarding a 
meeting notice for the Municipal Election Compliance Committee for contributors who appeared to have 
contravened contribution limits. 
 
Please accept this letter as a sincere formal apology for my error in contributing over my allowable limit to 
the candidates in Caledon. I understand the allowable limit is $5000 and, in error, I contributed $5200. Please 
let it be clear, it was never my intention to over contribute or contravene in any way to the contribution 
limits. It was an overseen, clerical error on my part and I will ensure it will never happen again.  

As a landowner in Caledon, I will graciously continue to support the local councillors who do so much to for 
the municipalities, however I will ensure a mistake of this nature will not occur again.  

I will be  the date of the meeting, so I will not be able to attend in person. 
Again, I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused the committee or the candidates, and I 
thank you for your support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Tognarelli 

 


